From: Cindy Samucha

To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Haney. Matt (BOS); Mar, Gordon (BOS);
MelgarStaff (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Ronen. Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Walton
Shamann (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS); soar.2020@gmail.com

Subject: Oppose Recall Reform and Building Inspection Charter Amendments

Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 6:10:40 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors:

| respectfully ask you to oppose these two proposed Charter Amendments:

1) “Recall Reform,” which is a cynical effort to remove power from citizens who are taking action against
incompetent leadership. We have had the right to recall for over 100 years and it has hardly been used in San
Francisco. The proposed Charter Amendment restricts the timeframe of the recall process to the point that it
effectively eliminates our ability to remove any elected official while in office. Incompetent and destructive
politicians should not be shielded from the will of the voters.

Any elected official who does their job has nothing to worry about, so why try to further limit the ability for voters
to recall? If you are fairly and competently representing your Districts, then you must vote AGAINST putting this
on the ballot.

Please don’t subvert our voter rights.

2) "Building Inspection Commission," which significantly changes the balance of power between the mayor and the
BOS. This topic needs a lot more discussion and attention before permanent shifts in power are made to the structure
of San Francisco government.

| strongly oppose both of these proposed Amendments.

Thank you!

Sent from my iPad
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From: Grant Ingram

To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Haney. Matt (BOS); Mar, Gordon (BOS);
MelgarStaff (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Ronen. Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Walton
Shamann (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS); soar.2020@gmail.com

Subject: Oppose the Recall Reform and Building Inspection Charter Amendments

Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 5:12:14 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors:
| respectfully ask you to oppose these two proposed Charter Amendments:

1) “Recall Reform,” which isacynical effort to remove power from citizens who are taking action against
incompetent leadership. We have had the right to recall for over 100 years and it has hardly been used in San
Francisco. The proposed Charter Amendment restricts the timeframe of the recall process to the point that it
effectively eliminates our ability to remove any elected official while in office. Incompetent and destructive
politicians should not be shielded from the will of the voters.

Any elected official who does their job has nothing to worry about, so why try to further limit the ability for voters
to recall? If you are fairly and competently representing your Districts, then you must vote AGAINST putting this
on the ballot.

Please don’t subvert our voter rights.

2) "Building Inspection Commission," which significantly changes the balance of power between the mayor and the
BOS. Thistopic needs alot more discussion and attention before permanent shiftsin power are made to the structure
of San Francisco government.

| strongly oppose both of these proposed Amendments.

Thank you!

Grant Ingram

D1
San Francisco
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From: Stacie Johnson

To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Haney. Matt (BOS); Mar, Gordon (BOS);
MelgarStaff (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Ronen. Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Walton
Shamann (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS); soar.2020@gmail.com

Subject: Oppose the Recall Reform and Building Inspection Charter Amendments

Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 7:17:00 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors:
| respectfully ask you to oppose these two proposed Charter Amendments:

1) “Recall Reform,” which isacynical effort to remove power from citizens who are taking action against
incompetent leadership. We have had the right to recall for over 100 years and it has hardly been used in San
Francisco. The proposed Charter Amendment restricts the timeframe of the recall process to the point that it
effectively eliminates our ability to remove any elected official while in office. Incompetent and destructive
politicians should not be shielded from the will of the voters.

Any elected official who does their job has nothing to worry about, so why try to further limit the ability for voters
to recall? If you are fairly and competently representing your Districts, then you must vote AGAINST putting this
on the ballot.

Please don’t subvert our voter rights.

2) "Building Inspection Commission," which significantly changes the balance of power between the mayor and the
BOS. Thistopic needs alot more discussion and attention before permanent shiftsin power are made to the structure
of San Francisco government.

| strongly oppose both of these proposed Amendments.

Thank you!
Stacie Johnson

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Cindy Samucha

To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Haney. Matt (BOS); Mar, Gordon (BOS);
MelgarStaff (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Ronen. Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Walton
Shamann (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS); soar.2020@gmail.com

Subject: Oppose Recall Reform and Building Inspection Charter Amendments
Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 6:10:40 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors:

| respectfully ask you to oppose these two proposed Charter Amendments:

1) “Recall Reform,” which isacynical effort to remove power from citizens who are taking action against
incompetent leadership. We have had the right to recall for over 100 years and it has hardly been used in San
Francisco. The proposed Charter Amendment restricts the timeframe of the recall process to the point that it
effectively eliminates our ability to remove any elected official while in office. Incompetent and destructive
politicians should not be shielded from the will of the voters.

Any elected official who does their job has nothing to worry about, so why try to further limit the ability for voters
to recall? If you are fairly and competently representing your Districts, then you must vote AGAINST putting this
on the ballot.

Please don’t subvert our voter rights.

2) "Building Inspection Commission," which significantly changes the balance of power between the mayor and the
BOS. Thistopic needs alot more discussion and attention before permanent shiftsin power are made to the structure
of San Francisco government.

| strongly oppose both of these proposed Amendments.

Thank you!

Sent from my iPad
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From: Cindy Samucha

To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Haney. Matt (BOS); Mar, Gordon (BOS);
MelgarStaff (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Ronen. Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Walton
Shamann (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS); soar.2020@gmail.com

Subject: Oppose Recall Reform and Building Inspection Charter Amendments
Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 6:10:40 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors:

| respectfully ask you to oppose these two proposed Charter Amendments:

1) “Recall Reform,” which isacynical effort to remove power from citizens who are taking action against
incompetent leadership. We have had the right to recall for over 100 years and it has hardly been used in San
Francisco. The proposed Charter Amendment restricts the timeframe of the recall process to the point that it
effectively eliminates our ability to remove any elected official while in office. Incompetent and destructive
politicians should not be shielded from the will of the voters.

Any elected official who does their job has nothing to worry about, so why try to further limit the ability for voters
to recall? If you are fairly and competently representing your Districts, then you must vote AGAINST putting this
on the ballot.

Please don’t subvert our voter rights.

2) "Building Inspection Commission," which significantly changes the balance of power between the mayor and the
BOS. Thistopic needs alot more discussion and attention before permanent shiftsin power are made to the structure
of San Francisco government.

| strongly oppose both of these proposed Amendments.

Thank you!

Sent from my iPad
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From: David Johnson

To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Haney. Matt (BOS); Mar, Gordon (BOS);
MelgarStaff (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Ronen. Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Walton
Shamann (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS); soar.2020@gmail.com

Subject: Oppose Recall Reform and Building Inspection Charter Amendments

Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 8:02:37 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors:

| respectfully ask you to oppose these two proposed Charter Amendments:

1) “Recall Reform,” which isacynical effort to remove power from citizens who are taking action against
incompetent leadership. We have had the right to recall for over 100 years and it has hardly been used in San
Francisco. The proposed Charter Amendment restricts the timeframe of the recall process to the point that it
effectively eliminates our ability to remove any elected official while in office. Incompetent and destructive
politicians should not be shielded from the will of the voters.

Any elected official who does their job has nothing to worry about, so why try to further limit the ability for voters
to recall? If you are fairly and competently representing your Districts, then you must vote AGAINST putting this
on the ballot.

Please don’t subvert our voter rights.

2) "Building Inspection Commission," which significantly changes the balance of power between the mayor and the
BOS. Thistopic needs alot more discussion and attention before permanent shiftsin power are made to the structure
of San Francisco government.

| strongly oppose both of these proposed Amendments.

Thank you!

Dave

David Johnson
(415) 706-4364 cell
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From: sfki@aol.com

To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Haney. Matt (BOS); Mar, Gordon (BOS);
MelgarStaff (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Ronen. Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Walton
Shamann (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS); soar.2020@gmail.com

Subject: Oppose the Recall Reform and Building Inspection Charter Amendments

Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 5:08:45 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear Supervisors: | respectfully ask you to oppose these two proposed Charter Amendments: 1) “Recall
Reform,” which is a cynical effort to remove power from citizens who are taking action against
incompetent leadership. We have had the right to recall for over 100 years and it has hardly been used in
San Francisco. The proposed Charter Amendment restricts the timeframe of the recall process to the
point that it effectively eliminates our ability to remove any elected official while in office. Incompetent and
destructive politicians should not be shielded from the will of the voters. Any elected official who does
their job has nothing to worry about, so why try to further limit the ability for voters to recall? If you are
fairly and competently representing your Districts, then you must vote AGAINST putting this on the ballot.
Please don't subvert our voter rights. 2) "Building Inspection Commission," which significantly changes
the balance of power between the mayor and the BOS. This topic needs a lot more discussion and
attention before permanent shifts in power are made to the structure of San Francisco government. |
strongly oppose both of these proposed Amendments. Thank you!

Sybill-Frances Kimbrig
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